COMMUNICATION C12
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)
November 9, 2021

From: Gloria Zitoli

Sent: 08 November 2021 10:17 PM

To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Mayor and Members of Council

<MayorandMembersofCouncil@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Ozner appeal

I am writing this email to express my dissatisfaction with the city trying to push through the Ozner proposal, ignoring the petition signed by the community members. A high rise building in this area would completely change the look and feel of our community. Afternoon sunlight, privacy, school density and traffic are just a few of the concerns Please consider your community members when this comes to vote. We do not want this.

Sent from my iPhone